
 

April 3, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

For the past twenty-four years we have committed to grow the very best containerized longleaf pine 

seedlings. We take pride in our product with the goals of a quality seedlings and customer satisfaction.  

Our prices are competitive, and we do our best to meet each customer’s needs, even at short notice.  We 

appreciate your past and continued patronage. 

Our sales terms can be found on our contract which is downloadable from our website. Please note 

these main points of our sales policy.  

1. Seedlings can only be secured with a signed contract and a deposit on hand. 

a. Unsecured seedlings will be sold on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

b. Late and out of season sales will require pre-payment. 

2. Invoices Are Due When Received.  

a. We do not offer monthly terms or payment plans.  

b. Any other terms must be approved before seedlings are picked up. 

Thank you for your loyal support and the opportunity to meet your pine seedling needs.  If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Seedling contracts and more information can be found at 

our website. Please note our new office number, 912-515-4103. 

Sincerely, 

 

F. Bennett Whitfield 


